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Mr Edward Jenkins 

IPART Local Government Team 

 

Via Email:  Edward_jenkins@ipart.nsw.gov.au  

 

 

Dear Edward 

 

 

SPECIAL RATE VARIATION APPLICATION 

 
Junee Shire Council will be making an application for a Special Rate Variation (SRV) 

under Section 508A of the Local Government Act. 

 

The SRV will be for 18.7% (incl rate cap) in 2023/24 and 12.5% (incl Rate cap) in 

2024/25.  

 

The SRV will remain permanently in Council’s rate base and is being implemented to 

ensure Council’s financial sustainability, maintain services and increase Council’s 

capital works program. 

 

I will be principal contact for this project. My contact details are: 

 

Phone: , mobile  and email:  

   

 

If you have any queries, please contact me. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Luke Taberner 

Chief Financial Officer 
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